YALE UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT OF CLASSICS

eS8 .57 5o

BOX 1967, YALE STATION
NEW HAVEN, CONN.

20 May, 1950

Dear Sir John;
I have just had word of the passing of Miss

Alice Koher on :he sixteenth of May, and I Feadthat all of us
working on the Minoan scripes have lost much inflosing her
scholarship and Insight. Since 1 understand cthat she has been
assisting you in reading the proofs for Scripts Minos 1I,
which 1 imagine to he a rather exact ing and important task, I
should most willingly try to coatinuc her work as hest 1 can if
you should want me to. I should certainly not have the exact
acquaintance with the Knossos tablets and their particular
problems that Miss Kober had, bur 1 should Rike to carry on her
contribution as far as possible. If 1 can be of assistance,
olease lec we know, 2
1 have read with interest Mr. ¥entris’ mid-century report,
and was gencrally pécased with your answer and will all who
andwered the questionmaire conservatively. It secems to me thag
those who have workdd with most material have fewer and sounder
ideas to put forward, which is, 1 think, a hopeful sign. The
article on fractional quantities 1 mentioned in way c mtiibution
will appegr in the next nusber of the Awerican Journal of Archae-
ology, and 1 shall send you an offprint as soon as | gc;-tgz;:_"
I huve not yet scen the proofs. The compltete sct of transcriptions

from Pylos has also just gone to press and should appear soon

Sincerely yours,

‘/’(MW"’CM.




